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Valparafso, 15th May 1959.

Mr,

R,A, Loraine

Engineer Surveyor

Lloyd's Register of Shipping
Valparaiso, -

Dear Sir,

In attention of what you said to the captain of
my vessel "Carmelita", I have the honour of addressing you ,
with the finality of soliciting the reclassification of
the vessel of my property, ex-Rio Verde.

The said vessel was classified with Lloyd's Register
but the last owner, Cia, Naviera del Sud Ltda,, determined to
make some alterations, with the finality of increasing her
capacity of cargo and change her from coal to oil,

Unfortunately, the said firm, did not bother to
ask a new classification for the vessel, and now she is
disclassified.

In my wish to rectify this omission, that gravely
prejudice my ship, I come to ask you to ask your superiors
from Lloyd's Register of Shipning, Lendon, to consider my
petition that a new classificstion be given to my ship.

Yours faithfully.

(signed) José Gonzdlez Hermoso

Owner vessel Carmelita
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Valparaiso, -

Y ©2021

Lloyd's Regi
.. Founda




